Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
Meeting Summary
October 11, 2006
Present:  Dick Robinson, Chair; Lowell Roberts, Vice-Chair; Debbie Hepp, Secretary; Elizabeth Taylor, Treasurer; Mary Ellen Goyer; Janet Kagan; Ann Kendall; Pamela Pease; Erica Rothman; Andi Sobbe; Louise Stone; Kate Flory, Executive Director; Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator 
Absent:  Haig Khachatoorian; Juan Logan
I.
Call to Order

Robinson called the meeting to order at 6:00pm
II.
Approval of Minutes
The September minutes were amended and unanimously approved. 
III.
Announcements

Flory announced that CHPAC hosted a booth at Festifall the past weekend.
IV.
Treasurer’s Report

Hepp presented the Treasurer’s Report which reflects staff hours for the first quarter.
V.
Board Vacancies
Robinson and Flory reported that they met with candidate Webb and with candidate Radway.  Candidates’ backgrounds were discussed.  The CHPAC unanimously moved to recommend both candidates to Town Council.
VI.
Committee Action Items
There were no committee action items for consideration of by the CHPAC.
VII.
Old Business

Flory and Robinson reported that they recently presented the Contextual Plan to the Community Design Commission and the Library Board, and that additional meetings with other Town boards, commissions and individual developers are scheduled for the near term.  November 6th is the date scheduled for a meeting to be held with a larger group of developers.   
Taylor reported that the Giving Kiosk committee decided the project was not viable and that the donor withdrew funding as a result of this decision.  The Downtown Partnership has asked the committee to consider the kiosk idea once more. 
The CHPAC Board Member Reimbursement Policy was discussed and unanimously adopted.
VIII.
New Business

Rothman reported that the Community Art Project committee would not use “Peace & Justice” as the 2007 theme, and that another theme would be chosen at the next meeting.
Stone presented Cooper Hewitt’s “What is Design” booklet as a model for a possible CHPAC / public art –related booklet. 
IX.
Visioning
The group discussed developing a new initiative for a high-profile artwork to be undertaken in Chapel Hill.   A research committee will form to find examples of relevant projects and artists and report back to the full commission.
X.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm
Respectfully Submitted

Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator
